
Please join us at Library at The Dock for Let’s talk, the networking 
event for online students of library and information management. 

Let’s talk…

•	 Networking. The benefits of networking for informal and 
formal learning.

•	 Career development. Emphasising transferable skills as a new 
graduate.

•	 Getting the most out of your studies as an external student.  

Meet fellow students face to face and hear from online graduates 
now working in the industry.  Enjoy finger food and wine. 

When: Thursday 9 July, 6pm to 8pm.

Where: Library at The Dock, 107 Victoria Harbour Promenade, Docklands. 
Optional tour of Library at The Dock at 5.15pm.
 
Book online 
Enquiries: julia.hogarth@melbourne.vic.gov.au, 03 9658 9739. 
This event is open to students studying towards any library and information  
qualification in an online or distance education mode through any Australian TAFE  
or University.

Let’s talk...

     Feeling isolated with your  
                  online studies?  
     Want to meet other library and         
information studies students to          
     discuss current industry issues?   
        Close to graduating and  
wondering how to get that first job?  
Concerned about where our  
                  industry is headed?

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/lets-talk2015-networking-event-for-library-studies-students-tickets-17223990419

